
 Iowa Department of Human Services 
Kim Reynolds Adam Gregg Jerry R. Foxhoven 
Governor Lt. Governor Director 

 
 

 
 

NOTICE REGARDING RFP MED-19-011 Technical Assistance and Program Support 
for Iowa Medicaid 

 
July 17, 2018 

 
 
 

The Department of Human Services received letters of intent to bid from the following 
entities: 
 
Berry Dunn 
Health Management Associates 
Mercer Health & Benefits LLC 
Sellers Dorsey & Associates, LLC 
Telligen 
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